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Teema: ELI Charter of Fundamental Constitutional Principles of a European
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Tahelepanu! Tegemist on valisvdrgust saabunud kirjaga.Tundmatu saatja
korral palume linke ja faile mitte avada.

Dear Minister Laanet,

Please find attached an invitation from the European Law Institute (ELI)
President Pascal Pichonnaz and Vice-Presidents Anne Birgitte Gammeljord
and Sir Geoffrey Vos to you and your Team to participate in the Webinar
on Liberal Democracy, which will take place online on 11 March 2024 from
12:30 to 14:00 CET.

We hope that you and your Team will be able to join the event.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Many thanks for your consideration.

Kind regards Tomasz Dudek



